
Class of 2020 Convocation Honors 

The faculty of the Department of Nutritional Sciences 
wishes to congratulate all of its seniors who graduated 
in Spring 2020, but would especially like to commend 
the following students who were honored at the SEBS 
convocation in May for their achievements: 

 

Graduating Cum Laude (GPA 3.5-3.69):  

Ashley A. Bialoblocki, Rhiannon B. Campagna, Jessica L. Carr, Fahad A. 

Chaudhri, Natalie M. Migliore, Bansari H. Patel, Emily M. Patten, Angelica A. 

Pozzoli, Kimberly Y. Quisadobarato 

 

Graduating Magna Cum Laude (GPA 3.7-3.84):   

Haley E. DeSimone, Dana M. Ikeda, Amanda Liyanaarachchi 

 

Graduating Summa Cum Laude (GPA 3.85-4.00):  

Grace H. Chang, Megan E. Czirok, Sarah L. Davis, Amanda T. Lee, George 

Pan, Helen M. Pierce, Hannah R. Posluszny, Charles G. Vickers 

 

Graduating with departmental awards: 

Megan E. Czirok, Barbara L. Tangel Outstanding Dietitian Award 

Natalie M. Migliore, Robert Francis & Annetta Morey Wagner Memorial 
Prize (Douglass Residential College) 

Helen M. Pierce, Sylvia Blacher Karger Memorial Prize (Douglass 
Residential College)  

Hannah R. Posluszny, Award for Outstanding Achievement in 
Nutritional Sciences 

Angelica A. Pozzoli, Ann S. McChesney Nutrition Education Award  



Graduating with George H. Cook Honors; Thesis title (Faculty advisor): 

Grace H. Chang; Evaluating sensory food characteristics of value-added products 

among New Brunswick community farmers market customers (Dr. Virginia Quick) 

Amanda T. Lee; Metabolic effects of alternate day sulfur amino acid restriction in 

mice (Dr. Tracy Anthony) 

Bansari H. Patel; Regulation of glutamine metabolism in lactation (Dr. Malcolm 

Watford) 

Hannah R. Posluszny; The mother-daughter relationship and weight related 

behaviors (Dr. John Worobey)  

 

The Department is especially proud of Hannah Posluszny, who having 
completed all of her coursework at Rutgers University, graduated with 
a final GPA of 4.00, and was named as one of six SEBS valedictorians. 
Hannah will be attending Johns Hopkins University in the fall to begin 
a joint Master’s degree and Dietetics internship program.  We wish 
Hannah, and all our graduating seniors, the very best for a happy and 
successful future!      

  

 

 


